Lindum station

accessibility upgrade

The Lindum station accessibility upgrade is part of Queensland Rail’s program to

make our stations accessible for everyone.

About the project

Since reopening the station late last year, the project
team has continued with various finishing activities
throughout the precinct.

Despite experiencing significant weather events in
recent months, works are continuing on the northern
carpark expansion and, as works progress, more
customer parking is returning to service in the Sibley
Road park ‘n’ ride.

The upgraded station will be more accessible, making
it easier for customers to travel on our network.

People in wheelchairs, parents with prams and those
travelling with luggage or who are injured, will be
able to access our trains with ease.

Construction progress

Activities recently undertaken at Lindum include:

e Sibley Road kiss ‘n’ ride (opened 19 May)

e progressive reopening of sections of the Sibley
Road park ‘n’ ride

e Northern park ‘n’ ride expansion works -
excavation and kerbing (ongoing)

e commencement of northern park ‘n’ ride entry
and roadworks (Eccles Street).

Upgraded Sibley Road kiss ‘n’ ride ready to reopen

Upcoming works

Customers and the community can expect to see the
following activities in the coming weeks:

e continuing construction of path connecting the
station with Iona College

e continuing construction of new bicycle facilities

e continuing northern park ‘n’ ride expansion works

e continuing northern park ‘n’ ride entry and
roadworks (Eccles Street)

e landscaping establishment and maintenance

e finishing touches throughout the station precinct.

Temporary lift outage for maintenance:
Monday 2 to Friday 13 June, 8:30am to 2:30pm

Construction impacts

Works will generally take place between 6am and 6pm,
Monday to Saturday, unless notified.

Prior notification will be provided for after hours
activities (nights, Sundays or public holidays).

Thank you for your patience while we build you a
better Lindum station.

Contact us

For more information, to provide feedback or to receive
email updates, contact the project team on:

e Phone: 1800 722 203 (free call)
e Email: stationsupgrade@qr.com.au
e Website: gueenslandrail.com.au
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